
 GREENWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 North Mianus Elementary School 

 309 Palmer Hill Road 
 Riverside, CT  06878 

 Tel. (203) 637-9730  Fax (203) 637-9387 

 June 19, 2023 
 Dear Fourth Graders, 

 We hope you have a wonderful summer! 

 This summer, the fourth grade teachers are encouraging you to read books from a variety of 
 genres and complete the NMS Summer Reading Bingo challenge! We also encourage you to fill out Ms. 
 Coupe’s summer reading form when you finish a book. You can access Ms. Coupe’s form by clicking on 
 the Learning Commons tab on the NMS website:  https://nms.greenwichschools.org  / 

 At the bottom of this letter, you will also find a list of school supplies we would like you to have on the 
 first day of school. If your parents ordered your supplies through the PTA these supplies are the same as 
 below. 

 We look forward to seeing you on September 1, 2023. 

 Sincerely, 
 The 4th Grade Team 

 Fourth Grade School Supplies 2023-2024 
 *Please have all of your materials with you on the first day of school* 

 Please note:  Teachers will provide your child with their own supply bag (pencil case) at 
 school.  Please do not send in a supply bag or box  for your child  . 

 ●  3 boxes of  Pre-sharpened  Ticonderoga #2 pencils 
 ●  2 Pentel Hi-Polymer White block erasers 
 ●  1 pack of 12 Crayola Twistable Colored Pencils 
 ●  2 different color highlighters 
 ●  4 chisel tip BLACK Expo Markers 
 ●  1 4-pack of multicolor 3”x3” Post-it notes (  NOT  the  Super Stick) 
 ●  2 Elmer’s glue sticks 
 ●  1 package of wide-ruled, lined paper 
 ●  1 Staedtler manual pencil sharpener that holds shavings 
 ●  2 boxes of tissues 
 ●  1 roll of paper towels 
 ●  1 pair of personal headphones to be kept at school 

 If you ordered a supply kit through the PTA, all of these supplies are included except for headphones. 

https://nms.greenwichschools.org/

